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On March 23, a beautiful Japanese event was held, with the participation of Japanese missionaries, at 
the House of Culture in the Estonian town of Kehra. 

The receiving party consisted of children from the local music and art schools, who showed their 
creative talents and handmade gifts for the Oriental guests. Then, in a united spirit, the young Japanese 
visitors showed their culture through dances and songs. 

After that, everyone enjoyed the master classes of origami, tea ceremony, calligraphy, photo session, 
sushi and children's creativity. 

Everything was experienced in a friendly and happy atmosphere! There were more than 80 participants, 
along with the organizers. Of these, 61 persons drank Holy Juice. 



 

 


